
Empire Disposal, Inc 
905 N Sumner St 

Colfax, WA  99111 
 
 
 

April 19, 2013 
 
 
Mr. Steven V. King 
Acting Director an Secretary 
Attn: Records Section 
Washington Utilities and  
Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park Dr SW 
Olympia WA  98504-7250 
 
RE:  Eliminating the Utility Tax in the Town of Latah under Empire Disposal, Inc. G-75. 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
Our Company was notified that the Town Council voted to eliminate the 6% Utility Tax in the Town of 
Latah, Ordinance 13-2 attached.  We respectfully request Commission approval to amend filed Tariff 
Number 13 on Less Than Statutory Notice to revise Item Number 5.  Approximately 50 customers are 
affected by this change. 
 
If approved the change will be effective May 1, 2013.  The customers will receive notification of this 
change on the first billing reflecting the change. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 832-8749 or via email at 
IrmgardW@WCNX.ORG. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Irmgard R Wilcox 
Special Pricing Manager  
 
 
 
 

 


